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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th November 2006

Question No 9
Question: Cllr M. Corr
"To ask the Manager to give the number of reported incidents of stolen wheelie bins in the Tallaght area since January 1st this year?”

Reply:
228 stolen black wheel bins have been replaced in the Tallaght area this year to date.
Approximately 150 green bins have also been replaced this year.
